
 
NOVEMBER 6, 2008  BERGEN TOWN BOARD  PUBLIC HEARING            
 
The Bergen Town Board convened in a special session at 7:30 p.m. in the Bergen Town Hall 
with Supervisor Specht presiding. 
 
PRESENT:                    ALSO: 
Supervisor John Specht     Michele M. Smith, Town Clerk 
Councilman Donald Cunningham     David Roggow, Highway Superintendent 
       “          Hugh McCartney                            
       “            Barry Miller 
Councilwoman Rachael Millspaugh     
       
ALSO PRESENT: 
Jeff Maurer 
Kayleigh Puma 
Chuck Dodson 
Peggy Swapceinski 
 
The notice of Public Hearings was published in The Daily News and posted on the Clerk’s 
bulletin board. 
 
 Supervisor Specht opened the hearing regarding the Bergen Fire Department 2009 Contract at 
7:30 p.m.  No contract was received; the amount was left at $124,500.00 
 
Supervisor Specht opened the hearing on the 2009 Budget at 7:45 p.m.  The Fire Contract 
Hearing remained open for any additional comments.  
 
There were no comments from the public were made at either hearing.  
 
The Board will vote on the Town Budget at the November 11, 2008 meeting. 
 
The Public Hearings closed at 8:13 p.m. 
 

          
      Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
 

Michele M. Smith, 
Town Clerk 

 
 


